
 

  

 
     

  
 

 

May 20, 2004 

Press Release No 309/04 

STATE TUBERCULOSIS OFFICE SHIFTED 

Shillong, May 20, 2004: The State Tuberculosis Office, earlier located in the Old Civil Hospital 
compound, has been shifted to the Reid Provincial Chest Hospital premises since May 11, 2004. 

All correspondence to this should now be addressed to the “State Tuberculosis Officer-cum-
Superintendent, R. P. Chest Hospital, Shillong, Meghalaya”. 


